New Zealand Society of Notaries

PO Box 77-111
Mt Albert
Auckland 1350

9 June 2020

Dear Notary
DOCUMENTS TO AVOID NOTARISING
I received an e-mail from one of our members who had received a request to notarisc some

unusual documents. All Notaries should be on the lookout for weird and unusual documents
and you should refuse to notarise any of this material,

Such documents include Affidavit of Life, Hold Harmless Indemnity Agreement, Affidavit of
Trustees Damage Compensation Charge Notice, Judicial Notice in Tort Accepted by the
Honourable Trevor Mallard and similar documents.

Please be wary and on the lookout and refuse to become involved, in my opinion.

With kind regards

Wdev—en,
Stewart Germann

President
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